
South Hiendley Primary School Council Newsletter 26.06.23 

Follow us on Twitter: @IPMATHiendley 

‘DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE’ 

POLITE PROUD POSITIVE PERSISTENT  

  

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly news: 

This week celebrated ‘Thank a Teacher’ day on Wednesday 21st June. Mrs Henshall would like to 

personally thank all the staff that work in school across all roles. If parents and carers would also like to 

send their appreciation they can do via the admin message account where messages will be gratefully 

received and appreciated.  

 

Friday 30th June will be ‘Dress to Express’ day as part of Pride month. Children can come to school 

dressed in something that expresses/represents them. It could be something they aspire to be – police 

officer, firefighter, nurse etc. Please ensure clothing is suitable for school and shoes are sensible for 

playtimes, no heels or wedges. 

 

Information has gone out about the sponsored Spelling Bee Quiz. This is to help raise money and also 

provide a fun day for the children before the end of the Summer term. The quiz will be held on 7th July. 

 

Week beginning 3rd July will be the final week for after school clubs.  
 

 

Vacancies 

1 Lunchtime supervisor vacancy, 5.17 hours per week. Please enquire at the school office. 

 

Stay safe in the sun this Summer 

 
Please see the water safety links below 

https://www.rlss.org.uk/summer-water-safety 
 

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-

our-waterways/water-safety-for-kids 

 

Reminders and Up and Coming Events 
Dates in diary 

Wednesday 5th July 

Dress to Express day 

 

Monday 10th July 

Transition day to new class 

 

Friday 21st July 

End of year reports sent out on DOJO 

 

Monday 24th July 9.30am 

Sports day for Nursery/Reception 

 

Tuesday 25th July 2.30pm 

Sports day for KS1 

Tuesday 25th July 9.30am 

Sports day for KS2 

 

Wednesday 26th July 2pm 

Year 6 leavers assembly 

Word of the week 
Polite 

 

 Stars of the Week Dojo Champions Overall: 89.70% 
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Nursery 

Reception 

95.71% 

90.69% 

Year 1 Mia Heidi Year 1 89.67% 

Year 2 Mia Annabelle Year 2 82.73% 

Year 3 Whole Class Mason C Year 3 95.67% 

Year 4 Joe Lilly Year 4 85.77% 

Year 5 Lily C Harry C Year 5 95.22% 

Year 6 Scarlett R Riley Year 6 83.70% 

Please can we have a big push on attendance – unless children are too ill to 

attend can we try and achieve some brilliant attendance for the last term 

before summer. 
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